
The ACS and UNDP met to discuss ways to foster a digital community in the Caribbean

ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge, held a meeting with H.E. Ugo Blanco, United Nations
Development Programme (UNDP) Resident Representative to leverage the collective capacities and
competencies of the ACS and UNDP to facilitate the creation of a future focused and region wide-
Caribbean Digital Culture and community to enhance resilience and address digital gaps by
harnessing digitisation as an enabler of and platform for sustainable production and integrated
development.

The meeting was also attended by ACS Chief Executive Coordinator, Tricia Barrow, Trade and
Sustainable Development Advisor, Safiya Reid, and Advisor for Cooperation and Resource
Mobilization, Lisa Douglas and UNDP Strategic Advisor, Ms. Kelly-Ann Phillips.


